PRIVATE and not for Publication NOTICE No. S. 2639

BRITISH RAILWAYS

(WESTERN REGION)
(For the use of employees only)

Notice to Trainmen, etc.

TO BE RETAINED

MULTIPLE ASPECT SIGNALLING
BRISTOL TEMPLE MEADS AREA

From Sunday, 22nd February, 1970, the Divisional Civil Engineer will be
engaged in remodelling the track layout in the Bristol Temple Meads area
and in conjunction with this work the Chief Signal and Telecommunications
Engineer will be installing Multiple Aspect Colour Light Signalling all of
which will be controlled from a new panel box at Bristol Temple Meads.

The work will be carried out in stages and this Notice, which shows the
final arrangements, is issued to enable Trainmen and all other staff concerned
to familiarise themselves with the new layout and signalling before it is
brought into use.

Notices for each stage will be issued as usual.

Transom House, J. PALETTE,
Victoria Street, Divisional Manager,
BRISTOL. BRISTOL.
December, 1969. (W640).

STATION and DEPOT SUPERVISORS please acknowledge receipt by
wire immediately to:—

Divman WW Bristol — Arno S. 2639

BR.31401 /2
LONSDALE & BARTHOLOMEW (NOTTINGHAM) LTD.
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